
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter March 2020 

 

 

Following our reflection, children’s interests and discussions we have decided 

that going forward our Baby room will be called CATERPILLAR ROOM and 

Toddler room will be called BUTTERFLY ROOM. Children have enoyed activities 

around this and they will be glad to share the news with you all!  

Forest School 2020 

 

Please would all parents make a note 

that every last Wednesday of the 

month our Butterfly children will 

explore the woods in all-weather 

conditions. 

 

Therefore can you please ensure your 

little one is wearing appropriate 

footwear, rain coat and hat/sun hat. 

 

 

TOYS FROM HOME 

 

Could we please ask parents to discourage 

children from bringing toys from home.  Children 

naturally get very upset if their toys get lost or 

broken, or if other children try to play with them, 

and staff spend time dealing with this situation 

rather than spending time on the floor teaching 

and playing with your children.  Thank you for 

your co-operation 

 

 

 WORLD BOOK DAY 

Further to our email, we look forward to seeing all the children dressed as their 

favourite book character on Thursday the 5th of March. The day will be filled 

with surprises, from the tiger who will be joining us for tea to Little Red Riding 

Hood, all the characters will bring the magic to us. We look forward to a day to 

remember. 

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter! 



     
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day 2020  
Thursday 19th March 4.30-5.30pm. 

 
Happy Mother’s Day to you, 

Happy Mother’s Day to you 
Happy Mother’s Day dear mummies  
Happy Mother’s Day to you!!!! 

 
We look forward to welcoming all mummies, 
grandmas, aunties for our Mother’s Day event and 
remind daddies, grandads and uncles that they 
have not being forgotten as Father’s Day is round 
the corner.  
 

The children are preparing lots of surprises and 
they look forward to welcoming you all. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nappies and Wipes
We would like to remind all 

parents to regularly bring nappies 

and wipes requested by staff. 

Mobile phones 

A gentle reminder that 
for safeguarding reasons 
we do not allow mobile 
phones to be used when 
children are present.  
Please would you ensure 
that you do not use your 
phones when dropping 
off or picking up your 
children either in the 
garden or the foyer. 
 

 

 

 

Here at TAS we are very pleased that 

many of you have recommended new 

families to our settings. We would 

like to show our appreciation to you 

by giving you 10% off your invoice for 

one month after a new family that 

you have recommended starts with 

us. We would kindly ask that you 

email us to let when you have made 

your recommendation so finance can 

apply the discount. 

Please note that in addition to Bank 

Holidays the nursery will be closed for 

staff training on 26th  

June and the 6th November.  We 

apologise for the inconvenience   

 

 


